
 
 
 
 
 
July 2015 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
We will be very pleased to consider you for the position of Head teacher at Churchill School.  
 
This is an exciting time for us as we continue to progress towards becoming an outstanding 
school. Our last Ofsted inspection raised us to a GOOD school and we are continuing to 
drive forward from this position. 
 
The school is set within the famous town of Westerham on its own 20 acre site. There are 
303 pupils due to attend from September 2015 and the school has been growing over the 
recent years. The children are keen to learn and enjoy their time at school. 
 
We have developed a highly skilled and dedicated staff team along with a supportive 
governor structure and are seeking a Team leader with the knowledge and skills to take the 
school further. 
 
You could be the right person for us and we look forward to meeting you and receiving your 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jerry Wilson 
 
Chair of Governors 
 


